
St. Peter’s School East Bridgford – Homework 
 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ 
                Mrs Gilbey 

Subject: English Date: 20/4/18 

 

Task/ Expectation: 
We hope that you all had a lovely Easter break. We have enjoyed listening 
to, and reading about, the different experiences that the children have 
enjoyed. 
For homework this week we would like the children to complete the attached 
sheet. We have been working on prefixes and suffixes during our spelling 
sessions in class so hopefully they will find this fairly straightforward. 
  
Lacrosse will continue on Wednesdays. We will no longer be having outdoor 
PE with Harvey on Fridays, but we would like the children to have an 
outdoor PE kit in school all week as we will take the opportunity to play sport 
on either a Monday or Friday, weather permitting. 
There will be no times tables tests next week as the year 3 children from Mrs 
Archer-Dytch’s class will be joining us while the rest of their class are in 
Stratford for their residential.  
  
 
Thank you. 
 

 Homework to be returned by: Wednesday, April 27th 2018 

 
 
• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do 

this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 
• Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to 

discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you 
make an appointment. 

• If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by 
another child), please contact us or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the 
circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


